I am forwarding the following responses regarding questions asked by Board Member, Ms. Burdick:

Q:
Please provide an exec. summary of the Darden Prog.

A:
Refer to original proposal (see attached).

Q:
How did the District measure the benefits from its' participation during the prior 2 years?

A:
The first formal evaluation, jointly developed by Darden faculty and local leadership, has been designed and is scheduled to be forwarded to Cohort I participants in March 2005.

Q:
Will the training be provided locally?

A:
Current plans are to provide training locally beginning with Cohort III.  The mid-management piece, currently under development, will also be held locally.

Q:
Please provide the entire budget and other funding partners.

A:
CITRIX has allocated $ 125,000 annually (a five-year commitment).  CSC commits up to $ 225,000 annually and the Education 
Commission, through a Knight Grant, allocates up to $ 60,000 annually.

Q:
What is the funding source? (I was under the impression that the "object" code 6000's was for capital budget)

A:
Please note the corrected funding source information.



Fund        Function     Object     Loc     Proj



0100           7732          3390     9264   9264


Costs:   Senior Executive Institute


Summer at Darden 200,000 ÷ 2 (Broward/Palm Beach) =
100,000


Fall at PBCC (HPO)






  20,000


Spring at PBCC (Darden)





  30,000


Summer at Darden






200,000









         
         $ 350,000

The annual cost of the senior executive program for thirty (30) people has been $350,000 or $11,668 per executive.  Future costs will be lower since this institute will now be held locally.

Costs: Middle Management Executive Institute

Summer at Darden 200,000 ÷ 2 (Broward/Palm Beach) =

100,000

Fall at PBCC (HPO)






  
  20,000

Spring at PBCC (Darden)






  30,000

Summer at Darden







200,000









 
        $ 350,000


The annual cost of the mid-management program for forty-five (45) people was projected to be $350,000 or $7,778 per professional.  Current plans are to provide this training locally.  Costs would therefore be less.

Q:
How does this training fit in with the current professional development in the District for mid-management?

A:
The mid-management design, currently under development, will address and serve the needs of pertinent staff.  There is currently no 
systemic design for mid-management training in our district.

Q:
 How does this training impact student achievement?

A:
Enhanced leadership skills impact student achievement directly and indirectly.

Gerald A. Williams

Chief Officer of Administration

